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Connections Department





             





Sr. Vicéns Spanish Class


Why is it important to learn Spanish?


  Many reasons compel people to learn Spanish as a second language. Why is it important to learn Spanish? First, almost 500 million people worldwide speak Spanish. Even more compelling is the fact that about half of the population in the Western hemisphere speaks Spanish, making it the primary language for as many people as English in this region of the world. Most citizens in South America speak primarily Spanish (aside from Brazil), as do people living in just about all of Central America, Mexico, and Latin America—more than 15 countries in total. In addition, within the United States, Spanish is the second most widely spoken language after English—by a very wide margin. Third, Spanish is the third-most commonly spoken language in the world. Spanish is spoken in more than 21 countries. Next month the top ten reasons why you should learn Spanish.
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Rice Creek Volleyball Schedule


*Nov. 9th 	@ 4:00 vs.Georgetown


@6:00 vs. Sav. Classical


Nov  12th  @ 5:00 vs. Southwest


@ 6:00 vs. @Godley Station


Nov. 16th  @ 4:00 vs. @WCMS 


@5:00 vs. Sav. Classical


Nov. 18th  @ 5:00 vs. Derenne 


@ 6:00 vs. @Mercer


*Nov.23rd @ 4:00 vs. Georgetown 


@6:00 vs. Hesse


Nov. 24th 	@ 5:00 vs. Southwest


@ 6:00 vs. Godley Station


*Indicates HOME GAME @ Indicates Home School

















         �        Band





-Rice Creek’s most accomplished band students will be performing in Athens, GA on December 10-12, 2015 for the 25th Annual Middle School Band Festival. MidFest is a great opportunity for these students to perform with other honors bands from all over the state. Please congratulate Jazmine Smalls, Mercedez Biggins, Hannah Lawson, Skylar Jackson, Keziah Ketchup. 


-Please check out our website ricecreekband.weebly.com, any updates I have will be posted on the website.


Please remind your students to bring their instruments every day.
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Creative Cardinals





*The 4th grade fieldtrip to the Jepson Center for the Arts will be on December 2, 2015. 





*Garrison Arts Alive Workshops are Open to All Students in Grades 5-8!


Call Garrison Arts at 912-395-5975 to register for Arts Alive! 


Workshop Date: Nov. 17th, 2015 �Registration at the door: 4:30 - 5:00�Workshop sessions run from 5:00 - 6:15 


All workshops will be held at Garrison 


649 West Jones Street Sav. GA.


Visual Arts�Learn about observational drawing and how to prepare a visual arts portfolio.





*Several art contests are coming up so please keep watching for those dates to be posted.


 














� 	Chorus		


Two 8th grade chorus students, Briauna Leonard and Trent Frazier, will be auditioning for the Georgia All-State Honors Chorus this year. Their first audition is November 14th at South Effingham High School. These auditions will also help these students prepare for their audition for Savannah Arts Academy.





Rice Creek chorus students are preparing for their winter concerts which will take place on Dec. 14th and 15th.
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Aja Alberti 		Band		� HYPERLINK "mailto:aja.alberti@sccpss.com" �aja.alberti@sccpss.com�


Joanna Brooks		P.E.		� HYPERLINK "mailto:joanna.brooks@sccpss.com" �joanna.brooks@sccpss.com�


Melissa Hiers		Art		� HYPERLINK "mailto:melissa.hiers@sccpss.com" �melissa.hiers@sccpss.com�


Samantha Mazzie		Chorus		� HYPERLINK "mailto:samantha.mazzie@sccpss.com" �samantha.mazzie@sccpss.com�


Edward Steele		P.E.		edward.steele@sccpss.com


Victor Vicens		Spanish		� HYPERLINK "mailto:victor.vicens@sccpss.com" ��victor.vicens@sccpss.com�
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